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Mark - 
 
I am glad that you will be able to interview Chairman Tunheim on Tuesday, April 30, 1996 after 
we get done with our appointment at 1:00 p.m.  It may be best for us to meet at the Aldolphus 
Hotel to do the interview at 1:15 p.m.  I will call you to confirm the specifics. 
 
One possibility is that prior to the interview, you and a photographer could meet us at an agreed 
upon location in Dealey Plaza for a photograph of Chairman Tunheim.  Perhaps we could meet 
at the corner of Houston and Main.  Allow me to explain.  I am faxing you several pages and 
highlighted text from Richard Trask’s book “Pictures of the Pain” on the photographic history of 
the assassination.  The focus of these excerpts is the likelihood that several people took 
photographs from the corner of Houston and Main (they can be seen in some of the well-known 
photos) that have never publicly surfaced.  Obviously, we are interested in the existence of any 
such photographs.  A photograph of the Chairman on that corner with the Depository in the 
background might make a good photograph. 
 
Thanks for your interest.  I hope to talk to you today. 
 
Tom Samoluk 
(202) 724-0088, ext. 227 
 
 


